
 
 
 
To: BEP 
From: Joan Petersen 
Email: joanp@me.com 
Other contact info: 207-338-2705 
480 N Searsport Rd 
Swanville, ME 04915 
 
Question or Comment 
 
Dear Chairman and Board, 
Please consider in all your decisions that promote the use of electric vehicles over 
gas powered, that you have FACTS on the actual emissions savings and energy use 
that are giving you accurate comparisons.  Don't let us go down the road of 
inefficiency for the sake of opinion. 
Thank you. 
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